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Foundation ceremony celebrates 
170 scholarship recipients 

 
The Gateway Technical College Foundation, at its annual award 

ceremony Feb. 4, awarded scholarships totaling more than $211,000 benefiting 

170 students by helping them fulfill their career and educational goals. 

“Many of our students tell us that scholarships are part of what helps them 

to stay in college and to gain the skills to a fulfilling career and life,” said 

Foundation Executive Director Jennifer Charpentier. 

“The ceremony is a way to celebrate our students and to help recipients to 

continue the hard work of pursuing their studies and earning their diploma or 

degree.” 

A video of the awards ceremony can be found on the Foundation 

Facebook page. 

For more information on the Foundation – including ways to contribute – 

please contact Jennifer Charpentier at (262) 564-2866 or visit 

www.gtc.edu/foundation. 

 
Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to ensure 

economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 
to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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